
Dear PBNC 2020 Participant, 

The PBNC 2020 organizing committee has been working looking 

for a successful meeting, the first option was to postpone the 

conference from April to October, 2020. And we proceeded with 

the hotel negotiations for that change of dates. 

However, there is a big uncertainty about the evolution of the 

COVID-19 in Mexico, and what could be the restrictions for 

human interaction in a Conference like this by October 2020. In 

addition possible COVID-19 rebounds could happen by that time. 

The Mexican Nuclear Society wants to privilege human health 

and it considers irresponsible to continue to hold the conference 

as it was planned. 

After too many discussions and the consideration of several 

possible alternatives we regret to announce you that the PBNC 

2020 conference in Cancun, Mexico will be cancelled. 

We want also to inform you that all the submitted papers will be 

withdrawn from the Conference and you are free to use your 

paper at your convenience. 

We look forward to have the opportunity to exchange ideas by the 

contact with new and old friends at future Pacific Basin Nuclear 

Conferences. 

Sincerely yours, 

Gustavo Alonso 

General Chair, PBNC Chair 


